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Grand Knight: Jim Golden     

Deputy GK: Jack LiCausi  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Dave Williams 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Jim Mendolera 

Warden: Steven Heinz 

Inside Guard: Don Fiscella 

Outside Guard: Bill Rathbun 

Trustee 1yr: Joe Klempka 

Trustee 2yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 3yr: Chuck Stellwag 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Jason Staas 

District Deputy: Edward Smith 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

That time is here already – many 

of our members are heading 

north.  Safe travels and best 

wishes – we look forward to 

seeing you again in the Fall. 

The Clergy Appreciation Dinner 

will be on Saturday, 4-14-18, 

after the 5 p.m. Mass.  We 

encourage our members to come 

and show their appreciation for 

our clergy.   

We had some “scares” during the 

past month – Brother Giaco 

Scavelli and Brother John Ruehl 

had health issues but thankfully 

both are doing well.  Thank you 

for all the prayers for them.  I 

trust that you enjoyed the Easter 

period recalling the Resurrection 

of Christ for the salvation of all of 

us. 

God Bless, 

Jim Golden 

Grand Knight

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

April 5 – K of C Business 

Meeting  7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Center. 

April 14 – Clergy Appreciation 

Dinner 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. in 

Parish Center with setup at Noon 

April 17 - K of C Admission 

Degree (1st Degree) 7:00 - 9:00 

p.m. in the Parish Center. 

April 20 – Movie Night  Parish 

Center.  Eat at 5:45 p.m. and 

movie at 6:15 p.m. 

 

April 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2017-2018 Fraternal Year 
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April 26 – Planning Meeting 
Room 308 at 7:00 p.m. All 

members are welcome to attend 

especially all committee members 

for future functions and activities 

for our Council. 

April 29 – Fifth Sunday Rosary 

Meet at 10 a.m. in the Chapel 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

Happy Easter to everyone.   

Our Families of the Month were 

Steven and Linda Heinz, and Don 

and Gerda Hansen.  They were 

extremely helpful with 

coordinating and decorating the 

parish center for events.   

Our Knight of the Month was 

Natale Ippolito.  He assists year 

after year at the Tootsie Roll 

Drive and at the Lenten Fish Fry 

weekly. He was vital in getting 

help to Brother Giaco Scavelli.   

The Andy Cooney event required 

a lot of time and labor. Thank you 

to Jim Culley, Tom Wolfe, Marco 

Salomon, Joe Klempka, Giaco 

Scavelli, Nina Mullen, Joe and 

Anne Marie Ercolino, Chuck and 

Diane Stellwag, Jack Ruegg and 

Janet Marsden, Bill Acini, Sean 

James, Larry Becker, and 

Fernando Ochoa. Our prayers are 

needed for Brothers Giaco 

Scavelli, Don Hansen and John 

Ruehl. 

 

Thank You 

Bob Du Mont 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please pray for our following 

brothers and significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, John Fazackerly,  

Deacon Frank Camacho & his 

wife Lillian, Charlie and Pat 

Neville, Jack LiCausi, Bill & Jean 

Stanley, Chuck Stellwag, Dave 

Simmons, Jes Jensen, John Ruehl, 

Giaco Scavelli, Don Hansen, 

Martha J. Wolfe (mother of Tom 

Wolfe)

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 
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Timothy F Freeland 4/1 

Frank J Ferlito 4/3 

Edward L Trimner 4/3 

Edward L Keohane 4/4 

Daniel A Kerinuk 4/7 

Frank G Mc Nulty 4/8 

Robert J Evans 4/9 

Jerry D Martin 4/9 

Michael J Conley 4/11 

Bernard J Reinckens 4/11 

Kent A Schmitt 4/11 

Peter J Dirr 4/12 

Vince J Forte 4/12 

William H Lewis 4/12 

Gerald F Mcmanus 4/13 

Wyman L Miller 4/21 

Francis J Camacho 4/23 

Matthew D Gerenday 4/30 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Jim Golden email: jbgolden52@gmail.com Telephone 239-464-0897  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact out Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 


